Dragon, Karen E.

From: DiPasquale, Richard |

Sent: Wednesday, February 02, 2005 12:08 Am

To: NIOSH Docket Office; timetoexit@local&7.com
Subject: SCBA ESLI Docket # NIOSH-034

Dear Sirs,

I'm not going to try to bore you with statisties you've seen and heard a hundred times. I
am going to say the same thing to you that I say in any situation where a governing body
won't lock at new ideas or make compromises. IT'S NOT GOING TO BE YOU WEARING THE SCBA IN
A FIRE, IT'S GOING TO BE US!!! If we are trying to increase safety and survivability, you
should embrace the idea and work with the people who are trying to save lives.

Thank you for your time.

FF Richard DiPasquale
Columbus Division of Fire
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